
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 7th July 2023 
Fairfield News  

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Shakespeare 

95.2% 
 

Fantastic!! 
Bendigedig!! 

 
Please make sure you inform 
the school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 
    

Attendance 

Week ahead 

10th July – 14th July 
· Year 4 Swimming 
· Stanwell Matilda - 

Years 5 & 6  
 
 

Annual Reports and Classes next year 
 
Class teachers have been busy writing end of year reports, 
detailing children's achievements, and next steps. These will be 
available to parents on your child's google classroom from 3.30pm 
today. Once you have read the report, please leave a comment on 
Google Classroom to indicate you have seen it.  
 
The reports will show your child’s percentage attendance and the 
comment relating to each percentage can be seen below:  
 
100% - 98%             Excellent 
97% - 95%               Good 
94% - 92%               Needs to improve 
91% - 90%               Unsatisfactory 
89% and below        Cause for concern 
 
The Vale have launched a drive to improve attendance with the  
#MissSchoolMissOut Attendance Campaign. We hope to work 
together to improve attendance and raise awareness of the 
importance of attending school every day.  
 
Please note reports will not be available after Friday 21st July 
as the Classroom will be closed over the summer holidays. If 
you would like to keep a copy please ensure that you save or 
print the report at home.  
   
If you have concerns regarding the report, please email the school 
to arrange a meeting.  Teachers will be able to meet between 3.30 
& 4.30pm, on Wednesday 19th July.  
 
If you require your child’s Google Classroom login details please 
email the school. 
 
On Friday 14th July you will be informed via email of your 
child's class teacher next year. There will be a link to a video 
on our website, of the class teacher, for your child to view 
with you at home.  

 

A BIG thank you from the 
PTA for helping to make 

this year’s Summer Fayre 
a great success.  

 
The fayre raised a 
fantastic £2,709.01  

 
Diolch! 

 


